
 
 
October 15, 2007 
 
 
 
California Trolley and Railroad Corporation 
Attn: Rod Diridon, Executive Director 
 
 
RE: Train Museum Proposal 
 
 
The Vendome neighborhood supports the Train Museum idea in concept, with the 
following requirements: These are the same requirements verbally discussed during the 
presentations. 
 
1) Traffic calming: California Trolley and Railroad Corporation will make an effort to get 
a stop sign at the intersection of Ryland and Santa Teresa Streets. 
  
2) Project scope: The total project includes the train museum and the parkland, as 
presented to the neighborhood. Energies applied to complete both components will 
ensure the public may enjoy both the museum and the park. 
 
3) Santa Teresa Street beautification: The east side of Santa Teresa Street will be 
enhanced to ensure an attractive and welcoming entrance. It currently does not have 
any visually appealing elements and the neighbors feel strongly that an impressive 
entrance to the museum creates a positive first impression. 
 
Thank you for the two Train Museum presentations you and your team gave to the 
Vendome Neighborhood. Please keep us updated on the project! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tina Morrill 
Vendome Neighborhood President 
 
Cc:  Vendome Board of Directors 
 Sam Liccardo, District 3 Council member 
 
 


